
Fiscal Impact 

2nd Session of the 59th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB 3106 

 Version: ENGR 

 Author: Sen. R. Thompson 

 Date: 03/26/2024 
 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3106 expands the Terry Peach Act from just the North Canadian Watershed to the entire 

state. The Conservation Commission estimates a fiscal impact of $7,000,000 for one-time 

funding, and $3,000,000 in annual expenses to pay for burning trainings and 33 new 

conservation district employees spread across the state. 

 

FY’25 Impact: $10 million 

 

Full Year Impact: $3 million  
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